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Tuesday  6 September 2022 Term 3 Week 8 

DATES TO REMEMBER 
 

Tuesday 6 September  Interrelate—Yrs 4 & 6 

Monday 12 September FNC Dance Festival 

Friday 16 September Fitzpatrick Shield Hockey Gala 

                                              Day 
 

Tuesday 20 September Jnr & Snr Rugby League Gala  

                                              Day 

Thursday 22 September Stage 1— Fingal Heads 
 Excursion 
 

Thursday 22 & Stage 2—Hastings Point 
Friday 23 September 
 

Thursday 22 &  Stage 3—Beach Activities 
Friday 23 September Kayaking/Stand-up Paddleboarding 

 

Friday 23 September Last day of Term 3 

Monday 10 October Staff and Student return for  
 Term 4 

 

It has been wonderful to see families back on site, most 
recently for the Leadership Assembly, Grandparents/
Grand-friend day and the  P & C Fathers and Families 
Breakfast. 

Thank you all for supporting our students. It means a lot 
to children to see family and friends involved in school 
events. I loved the badges that Stage 1 made for their 
visiting grand-friends. 

Final messages:  

Please remember to keep moving through the pick-up 
zone each afternoon. Students load in the top end 
of the zone to keep traffic flowing. Names on the 
dashboard really help to keep cars moving. Thank 
you for your help in this matter. 

Pedestrian traffic to pick up at gate near crossing 
please. 

 
Diana Foley 
PRINCIPAL 

Paint Room 

 

 
 

https://www.facebook.com/KingscliffPublicSchool 
 

  https://www.instagram.com/kingscliff_ps/ 

PRINCIPAL NEWS 

Spring has sprung and we are getting some lovely sunny, 
but cool days. Let’s enjoy them while we can. It has been 
a busy term and I’d like to thank you all for supporting 
Kingscliff students to have the opportunities to excel 
inside and outside of the classroom.  

I acknowledge the commitment our students (and their 
parents) have had to our sporting teams. With the      
current state of our grounds, all have been practicing off 
site, before or after school. So impressive! I cannot 
thank the teachers, coaches and parents enough for    
helping to keep the sporting dreams alive for our        
students. Not only have our team sports excelled, so have 
our track and field athletes, with some off to Sydney for 
state carnival and other teams playing off in the top 8 or 
4 in the State. Go Kingy kids! 

Kingscliff has also excelled this term in academic areas 
with success in the “Game Changer Competition”, winning 
our area and now heading to Sydney for the finals.     
Jayden and Miss L-P did a great interview on ABC radio 
too, about their team and their project. Parker and Falon 
competed in the regional finals spelling bee, with Parker 
being Junior runner up and, in the Seniors, Falon went 
through to the third round. Our school Tournament of 
the Minds Teams also competed recently in the NC     
competition and performed well against some very        
experienced teams. Stay tuned for public speaking      
results!  

 

 

 

https://www.facebook.com/KingscliffPublicSchool
https://www.instagram.com/kingscliff_ps/
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Grandparents/Grandfriends Day 

Stage 1 loved having their Grandparents and Grand-friends 
join us at school. We completed lots of fun activities       
together including interviewing our Grandparents about the 
past, making them a badge to wear and reading to each 
other. We then had a lovely picnic. It was wonderful to have 

so many families share our learning.  
 

  
CANTEEN CORNER 

School Canteen operates four days each 
week - Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday & 
Friday 

PLEASE HAVE ORDERS IN BY 9:00 AM 

    VOLUNTEER ROSTER 

Volunteers Required 
If you are interested in helping ,  

please contact the office on 02 6674 1467. 
New volunteers will require Working With Children Checks.   

Please see the office for the paperwork. 
 

PAYMENT OPTIONS 

EFTPOS - at the school office only  

Online - via the school website ‘Make A Payment’ tab. 

Please include online payment receipt number on the paper bag.  

Cash - correct money in the bag is appreciated. 

Hardship/Flood Fund - Only pre-arranged canteen credit is     

available. Please contact office to arrange.  Minimum $20,       

maximum $100. 

All orders require a paper bag with the students name, class and  

order details.  
 

REMINDER - CANTEEN CLOSED MONDAYS 

 

BOOK CLUB 

Book Club Issue 6 has been 
sent home with students this  
week. Please place all orders  
online via LOOP by 
 
Friday 9

th
 September.  

 

Thursday 8 September 

Katherine 

Friday 9 September 

Jean,  

Thursday 15 September 

Katherine 

Friday 16 September 

 Jean,  

 
 

Stage 1 Excursion to Fingal Heads 
On Thursday 22 September Stage 1 will be participating 
in an excursion to Fingal Heads as part of our school    
annual Beach and Creek Week activities. Notes have gone 
home with students and need to be returned to the     
office, along with payment by Friday 19 September. 
 
Stage 3—Stand-up Paddleboarding 
Stage 3 will be finishing the term off with some fun   
activities for Beach and Creek week with guided tours on 
kayaks and stand-up paddle boarding.  Notes were sent 
home yesterday, please return note, including Waters 
Sports Guru waiver,  and payment to the front office by 
Monday 19 September. 
 

Stage 2—Hastings Point 
As part of Beach and Creek Stage 2 will have an           
excursion to Hastings Point on Thursday 22 September 
(Yr 3) and Friday 23 September (Yr 4), notes were sent 
home     yesterday, if you can please return note with        
payment to the office by Monday 12 September. 
 

Donations Requested 
If anyone has any boy underwear in sizes 4-6 or 6-8 that 
they would like to kindly donate please drop off at the 
school office.  Thank you.  

 

OFFICE HOURS  8.30am to 3.15pm 

 

Fathers Day Breakfast 

Thank you to our incredible P&C who did an amazing job 

putting on the Fathers Day breakfast on Friday. We had an 

amazing turn out, it was fantastic to see so many dads, 

uncles, grandad and friends enjoying our inaugural Fathers 

day/family day. We hope all fathers had an great weekend. 

 

Spelling Bee 

 

Congratulations to                    
Parker in Year 4 and Falon  
in Year 5 for making it through to the regional 
finals of the Premier’s spelling bee which was 
held last week via Zoom 
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Sport 
 

NC Athletics 
 
Congratulations to all our athletes that travelled to Coffs 
Harbour on Friday to compete in the NC Athletic trials. 
We had some incredible results with our Girls Snr relay 
team coming 1st, Snr Boys and Jnr Boys teams coming in 
3rd.  Congratulations to the following athletes who will now 
travel to Sydney in October to represent the North Coast at 
the NSW/PSSA Primary Athletics Championships. 
 
Jesse B, Koby S, Jesse S, Joey B, Lachie P,  
Kiara S, Lewis B, Pepper K, Jett L,  
Tilly O-P, Lincoln R, Leo D, Asher P,  
Charlie W, Benson N 
 
Awesome job team—GO KINGY!!!   

 
 
 
 

 

 

PBL WINNERS  
Week 8 

 

      Lacey B —Pippies Xzavier K—Seahorses 

      Harlow W —Malibu Mateo S —Fishies 

      Autumn S —Clownfish Emily K —Manatees 

      Falon T —Curlews Lacey W —Kingfish 

 

KIMP News 
 

 

Our KIMP musicians are busy rehearsing (and 

hopefully practicing at home!) for some upcoming 

performances in Week 10.  

Monday 19th September 12pm -"Beach and 

Creek Week" Concert by Senior Band.  

We are so excited to be preparing for this          

performance after the last few years without it. 

The concert will be in the park down the front    

opposite Emmanuels Wine Shop and Kingscliff 

Beach Physio (scheduled council work on the 

north side of the surf club has meant we have had 

to move it from our usual spot). Everyone is     

welcome to come along! we will put in a request 

for blue sky and no wind!!!!!  

Tuesday 20th September 9.15am -                    

Intermediate Band and Drumline Informal    

Performance  

Come along to the hall and see what these        

musicians have been working on this term.       

Parents and friends welcome, it will be a short 

performance of pieces we have been rehearsing.  

Rehearsals and lessons as normal next week! 

Then in Week 10 we will have some changes - 

Senior Band will be on Monday 7.30am in Wk 10 

and Intermediate Band will be on Tuesday 

7.45am in Week 10.  

 

Nicky Cooper  

Kingscliff Instrumental Music Program  

Kingscliff Public School  

    
 

Far North Coast Dance Festival 

This year’s festival will be held at Twin 
Towns Services club on  Monday 12th    
September. 

THE EVENING PERFORMANCE commences at 7.00pm. 

Ticket Costs: 
Adults—$25 
School aged student—$15 
Concession Holders—$15 
 

To purchase an Evening Ticket, you must book 
through  
Twin Towns Services Club 
BOOKING OFFICE 
Bookings:  1800 014 014  

or by using the link below: 

 

 https://twintownssales1.sales.ticketsearch.com/sales/salesevent/77376 

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Ftwintownssales1.sales.ticketsearch.com%2Fsales%2Fsalesevent%2F77376&data=05%7C01%7CAnita.Waters2%40det.nsw.edu.au%7Cbf6158be6962432f777a08da8195cf13%7C05a0e69a418a47c19c259387261bf991%7C0%7C0%7
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